
November 18 , 1972 

Mr. Jack Antreassian 
Diocese of the Armenian Church of America 
630 Second Avenue 
New York , N. Y. 10016 

Dear Mr . Antreassian: 

I am in receipt of your letter of the l)th and am sorry to 
note that it has been i mpossible for you to g et an eva l ua­
tion o the Russian (500 rouble) Na tionalized Bonds that I 
donated to the Church together with several other books . 

I know there is n o monetary value to these bonds inasmuch as 
they have been nationalized and are not redeemable. However, 
their value lies in the fact that they are comparative l y old 
and I doubt there a r e many to be found. This would tend to 
make them valuable and I am sure interesting to the people of 
Soviet Armenia. 

I feel that the books donated should be equally desirable fo r 
eith r the library or the Armenian Museum. 

I wish I could help you with an evaluat ion but I regret that 
I cannot. Si c e I do not want you to go to any f urther trou­
ble, I will accept any fair evaluation you put on my donation. 

I trust this will help you to resolve this matter without any 
further vrork. 

rs . H. B. Nassib 
317 Belmont Drive 
Port Richey, Florida 33568 

Sincerely, 

~~ 


